
From: Everett Knight [EKnight@banterrabank.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 2:56 PM 
To: Overdraft Comments 
Subject: Overdraft Payment Programs 
 
The FDIC should not independently impose burdensome new regulatory 
requirements under the pretext of conforming past supervisory guidance. 
 
Everett D Knight 
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